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EUROPEAN COMMISSION
DIRECTORATE-GENERAL
TAXATION AND CUSTOMS UNION

The Director-General

Brussels, 25 April 2023
TAXUD.C.1.003/AJVI(2023) 4217943

Jeppe Bruus

Minister of Taxation
Nicolai Eigtveds Gade 28
DK 1402 — Kgbenhavn
Denmark

Dear Minister,

I would like to thank you for your letter dated 12 April 2023 as a follow-up to your request
of the Commission’s view on the interpretation of Article 28 of the VAT Directive in the
context of the planned legislative changes of the Danish VAT law with regard to services
provided by artists.

I would be pleased to discuss the matter in more detail. My personal assistant, Ms Blanca
Huergo Gonzalo, (E-mail: Blanca. HUERGO-GONZALO@ec.europa.eu, Tel: +32 229
59485) stands ready to help with setting up a videoconference.

Yours faithfully,

e-signed
Gerassimos THOMAS

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIE — Tel. +32 22991111
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